
From: Russell Woolstenhulme <russellw@ndow.org>  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 1:53 PM 
Subject: Seasonal Duck Banding Position in Nevada 
  

Nevada has openings for two seasonal Duck Bander positions. Work would be 
from about 24 June through 20 September this year.  
  
To apply, people can go to the Nevada Jobs page: 
https://nvapps.state.nv.us/NEATS/Recruiting/ViewAnnouncement.aep?recruitme
ntId=46738 
  
Full announcement is attached.  
  
Would you please be so kind as to share this announcement? 
  
Thank you, 
Russell 
  
Russell Woolstenhulme 
Migratory Game Bird/ Furbearer Staff Biologist 
Game Division 
Nevada Department of Wildlife 
6980 Sierra Center Parkway 
Suite 120 
Reno, NV  89511  
775-688-1914 
russellw@ndow.org 
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